GOOD MORNING SOARING EAGLES! THIS IS __ & __ 
Today is Tuesday, October 22, 2024
And these are your morning announcements.

[bookmark: _GoBack]FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S CORNER:
We are asking all students to wear your “Never Forget” shirts tomorrow in commemoration of Mrs. Kuczka and Alexandria Bell.  If, for some reason, you have not yet received your shirt, you can come by the main office to get it.
Please remember that school will not be in session on Thursday, October 24th, for CVPA and CSMB students. Should students choose to, space has been made available for our students to gather at The Botanical Garden between 9:00 AM and 2:00 PM. You will need your student I.D. to be admitted in. Lunch will be provided.
If you are planning to attend, please be sure to complete the survey on Center Stage so we can be sure to account for you.
If you need social emotional support at anytime this week, please reach out to an adult who can direct you to our qualified staff. We are all in this together.
Friday is a regular school day.
CVPA REMINDERS:
Spirit Squad auditions will take place afterschool on tomorrow October, 23. If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to reach out to Ms. B.

This Friday & Saturday our CVPA band will be performing in Bands of America! Good luck! 
	
The date for Saturday school is no longer on October 26, but will begin on November 2nd. 

CVPA SPIRIT, NEWS, AND ACTIVITIES:
Next Monday, October 28 Red Ribbon week will begin here at CVPA. Our lovely StuCo has come up with some great spirit week days so PLEASE listen closely & carefully. 

Monday-Bikers vs. Surfers (kind of like Teen Beach Movie)
Tuesday- Twin Day
Wednesday-Gender swap 

Thursday-Costume day
Friday- Class Colors (colors are TBD)

FROM THE COUNSELOR’S CORNER:
Today at 11 am Missouri Western will be coming to visit with juniors and seniors in the academic center. 
The Duo Dogs will be in the Green Room from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday and Friday this week.  These are special dogs who will brighten your day.  Please visit them during lunch.  Juniors and Seniors can also visit them during 3rd period Wednesday with teacher permission.
UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER:
More information about these events will be given to you closer to the date: 
November 7- Picture Day



This has been __ & ___. We would like to thank you for your undivided attention during these morning announcements and remind you to keep it Soaring Eagles at CVPA, where Arts and Academics share center stage! 
